
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
2 May 2014 

 
 

 
ASX Market Announcements 

ASX Limited 
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
 

Dick Smith has been granted relief by the Australian Securities and Investments Commission 
(ASIC) from the requirements under section 302 and 306 of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) 

(Act) to prepare statutory financial and directors reports for the half year commencing on the 

date of incorporation of Dick Smith (25 October 2013) to 25 April 2014. Dick Smith intends to 
rely on the order made by ASIC under section 340 of the Act granting this relief (Order).  

A copy of the Order is attached.  
 

Dick Smith's next financial report will be for the year ending 29 June 2014. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Potts 

Company Secretary 

 
Enc. 

2 Davidson Street 
Chullora NSW 2190 
PO Box 500 
Regents Park DC 
NSW 2143 Australia 
 
Tel +61 2 9642 9100 
Fax +61 2 9642 9111 
dicksmith.com.au 

ABN 34 000 908 716 






